September 30, 2012

Dear Honorable Vermont Governor Peter Shumlin:

I am submitting a freedom of information act request asking what your policy is ﬁ;regard
to the federal 1998 Workforce Investment Act and your management of it in your state.

Specifically, do you allow public access for citizens including petitioning, the right to
have public discourse including petitioning government for redresses, and citizen’s rights
to effect governmental functioning at the outside entrances to your local workforce
offices?

Thank you so much for your service and keep up the good work.

Sinc:e:re:lk7

Steven L. Reed
1441 S. Estate Ave
Springfield , MO 65807




